From: jack wallace [mailto:hurdle69@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 8:19 PM

To: Mike Taylor < mtaylor@townofchapelhill.org Subject: Closing unopened portion of Ward street

Dear Mr Taylor,

I am writing to you to see what the possibility of permanently closing off of the unopened portion of Ward Street would be. I spoke to Phil Mason at Town Hall today and he suggested that I contact you and Bill Webster. My wife and I recently purchased 317 Severin Street which is adjacent to the portion of Ward we are interested in getting officially closed. It seems that a cut-through road was planned when this neighborhood was built and it never came to fruition. I'm happy to discuss this matter further and will follow the appropriate procedures as per the Town's recommendation.

Best, Jack Wallace 919-593-6341